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Falmouth Fire-EMS Responds to Vehicle Fire on Thistle Lane 
 
On Monday at 4:41 a.m. the Falmouth Fire-EMS Department was called to a report of a vehicle on fire on 
Thistle Lane in Falmouth.  Crews arrived to find a vehicle in a driveway heavily involved with fire.  The vehicle 
was away from any buildings.  The occupant advised he was trying to move his car when it became stuck in 
the deep snow.  Crews responded from the Bucknam Road and Winn Road Stations and the fire was quickly 
extinguished.  The vehicle was a total loss. 
 
It was snowing at the time of the call and crews encountered a long unplowed driveway upon arrival.  There 
were no injuries on scene. 
 
End of release. 
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